Notice

Date: 05/11/2023

This is to notify all the 6™ semester students of the Department of Commerce, Holy
Cross College, Agartala that the Dept. of Commerce is going to participate on an ‘Investor
Awareness Program” on the topic “Introduction to Securities Market”, organizing by NSE.
SEBI and NSDL at seminar hall, Abhishek Prime, Agartala scheduled on 8" November, 2023
at 03:00 pm.

We encourage you all to come forward and make it a successful one.
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